LAND AND BUILDING USAGE ASSESSMENT COMMITTEE

Portland, Connecticut

The Land and Building Usage Assessment Committee's special meeting scheduled for Monday July 15, 2024 is cancelled.

The next regular meeting will be held on Monday August 19, 2024.

Distribution:

<u>Members</u>: Kristen Furtak-Chair; Angela Aresco; Warren Breece; Brian Walsh; Kenneth Woodward-Secretary

Michael Tierney-Town Clerk, Elizabeth Morand-Assistant Town Clerk; Ryan Curley-First Selectman; Dan Bourret-Town Planner; Town Tech; Sharon Hoy-Clerk Michelle Ceppaglia (for distribution)